
JO /TEG D603 
U.S. Department of Justice 

  

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

  

Washington, D.C. 20535 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to our letter dated July 10, 1981, 
concerning the Dallas Field Office file, 67-425, captioned 
Personnel Matters, pertaining to your request for materials 
on the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

Enclosed is additional releasable material from 67-425, 
and corresponding inventory worksheets, which are now considered 
within the scope of your request. This determination was made in 
conjunction with the Office of Privacy and Information Appeals 
(OPIA), United States Department of Justice. Sixteen of eighteen 
pages are being released. This material has been reviewed by the 
OPIA prior to release. 

Where noted on the enclosed documents, excisions have 
been made or entire documents were withheld in order to protect 
materials which are exempted from disclosure by the following 
subsection of Title 5, United States Code, Section 552: 

(b) (6) materials contained in sensitive records 
such as personnel or medical files, the 
disclosure of which would constitute a 
clearly unwarranted invasion of personal 
privacy. 

A copy of the inventory worksheets prepared for 67-425 
is being furnished to Mr. Lesar. 

1 - James H. Lesar, Esq. (Enclosure) 
Suite 203 
2101 L Street, N.W. 

Washington, D. C. 20037 
1 - Assistant Attorney General 

Civil Division 
Attention: Daniel J. Metcalfe 

FBI/DOJ



Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Also enclosed are copies of inventory worksheets which 
were previously furnished to you. The approximate month that 
these inventory worksheets were prepared has been entered on 
the worksheets. 

Sincerely yours, 

James K. Hall, Chief 
. Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Section 
‘Records Management Division 

Enclosures (2)


